
Site Report – IGI – October, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Stephanie Canning, Head Teacher

Photos & Description of Activities and Events
October was filled with students of the month celebrations and potluck, morning meeting shenanigans, State
cross country and celebrations of that, the beginning of volleyball, Spanish lessons, fall colors, and the
Northern Lights.
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Personnel Update
We still have many open classified positions that certified staff are having to fill in for (PE, Night Gym Aide,
Preschool)

Classroom Highlights
Students and teachers are excited to have started online Yup’ik lessons. Several secondary students are
finishing up projects for cultural awareness and making steady progress on capstone projects.

LSAC Activity
LSAC held its first meeting of the 24/25 school year on Thursday, October 3 as well as a second meeting on
Monday. November 4.

Community Engagement
Quyana to Christina Salmon and Kylene Blossom for filling in for the cook and Kath Rutherford (South
Central’s Behavioral Therapist) for stopping by circle time. Quyanaqvaa to all those who have helped out in
various ways this month.

Professional Development
Ms. Cruz is still currently teaching a course with UAA, our very own professor! Ms. Cruz and Ms. Canning are
both currently enrolled in courses needed to become certified under the Alaska Reads Act. All certified staff
have completed their Safe Schools training. Classified are working on completion, as most have never used
their lpsd emails.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
Pupil attendance was about 98% for October.

Student and Staff Safety
All certified and classified staff participated in CPI training on November 3, thanks to Paulene Manning.

Other
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